
 
On November 9, The Wheeling 
Fire Department announced a 
new method when investigating 
fires by introducing the newest 
member of its team – Indy, the 
department’s first accelerant 
detection canine. 

Indy will work side-by-side with 
Lt. Landis and the department’s 
Bureau of Fire Investigations 
anytime a fire occurs in the city 
and the subsequent investigation 
that typically follows. Indy’s 
recent training included scenario-
based situations inside buildings, 
vehicles, and outside areas. 

Wheeling Firefighters Local 12 
held its annual Fallen Firefighter 
Memorial on Saturday, October 29 
at the Fallen Firefighter Memorial, 
located in front of WesBanco 
Arena. 
 
The short and solemn ceremony 
remembers and honors the 10 
firefighters whose lives were lost 
in the line of duty at WFD.  

 

WFD responded to several fires 
during the fall months. Most 
were determined to be 
accidental, with some still 
under investigation. 
 

 
October 9, 2022 
243 Kruger Street 
(Elm Grove Area) 
A Platoon 
 
November 17, 2022 
16 Springhaven Road 
(Woodsdale Area) 
B Platoon 
 
December 7, 2022 
1209 Frances Avenue 
(Pleasanton Area) 
A Platoon 

QUARTERLY REPORT

 

 

 

 

 

CALLS FOR SERVICE                                                          
Fire – 42                                         Service Calls – 259  
Explosion/Overheat (no fire) – 8      Good Intent Calls – 120 
Medical/EMS – 1,232                      Severe Weather – 1 
Hazardous Condition – 35               Special Type/Other – 1  
False Alarm – 246                             

TOTAL Calls: 1,944 
 



 

Proceeds from the Wheeling 
Professional Firefighters Local 12 
(IAFF 12) bi-annual “Fill the 
Boot” campaign was presented 
to the Muscular Dystrophy 
Association in November.  
 
Members noted that 2022 was a 
record year for donations – a 
total of $28,502.92! 

Thanks to everyone who 
contributed this year!

 

 
 
A special thank you to Lowe’s and 
their ‘Hometown Heroes’ initiative 
for the generous donation of 
multiple tools and other items for 
our firehouses in November. 
 
We appreciate the community 
partnership and thoughtfulness! 

 
Congrats to Ty Sicurella and 
Jeramiah Quattro! December 8 
marked the end of basic 
training for our latest group of 
new recruits.  
 

 
 
Both have since started the 
probationary phase of their 
firefighting career! Welcome 
aboard! 


